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Alice Goddard
30 Kendall Pond Rd
Derry, NH 03038

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am against the Northern Pass project because it cuts through the last untouched wilderness and
majestic beauty of our state. It will leave a scar on the landscape and in the wilderness as trucks disturb
and destroy. Please don’t sell our precious land to big business. Their profits will destroy what we love.
Thank you.

Sincerely,
Alice Goddard

mailto:Alicewritespoetry@outlook.com
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

